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3 PURCHASE OF BOWLING GREEN MOWERS (AN145-2014) 
 
Following the recent Winter Overhaul programme completed by the Fleet Section two pieces of 
equipment have been identified as beyond economical repair. 
 
The two items required to be purchased are Dennis Bowling Green Mowers and are to be purchased 
from Henderson Grass Machinery, Kinross, through the Tayside Procurement Consortiums Ground 
Care Framework.  The mowers are required to ensure ongoing operational effectiveness. 
 
The Director of Corporate Services advises that the overall cost of purchasing the plant, £8,800 can 
be met from allowances within the Capital Budget - Vehicle Fleet - Purchase of Vehicles and 
Equipment for 2014/2015. 
 


